The Ergonomics Society of Australia and New Zealand

INCORPORATED

General Secretary:
H. E. Jones,
Curriculum Studies Department,
State College of Victoria at Hawthorn,
442 Auburn Road,
HAWTHORN, VIC. 3122

AUSTRALIA

7th June, 1976

Mr. R, G. Sell, Septetary General IEA, 5 Lyncroft Gardens, Hounslow, MIDDLESEX, TW3 2QT,

ENGLAND

Dear Mr. Sell.

1. 1979 Congress.

Thank you for the information on developments concerning the location of the 1979 Congress. I note that Pohand is likely to be recommended, but that there are still a number of problems with this location. If these problems remain unresolved, I wish to advise that our invitation to hold the 1979 Congress in Australia is still open.

2. 1976 General Assembly.

I wish to advise that our delegates for the 1976 General Assembly will be:

Mr. R. R. Hall, School of Transportation and Traffic, University of New South Wales, P.O. Box 1, KENSINGTON, N.S.W. 2033

AUSTRALIA

Professor A. T. Welford, Department of Psychology, University of Adelaide, ADELAIDE, S.A. 5000

AUSTRALIA

3. Finance - Proposed Budget 1976/79.

I wish to advise that we have considered the proposals on finance given in Newsletter No. 13.

We would find it difficult, for reasons outlined in previous correspondence, to justify to our members a large increase in affiliation fees and therefore the Ergonomics Society of ANZ supports Proposal 2.

4. Publicising IEA Information.

We appreciate the problems in getting TEA information publicised with as little delay as possible.

To help speed up the process, we would be happy for information to be circulated to our newsletter editor direct.

The Editor is:

Dr. W. H. Gladstones, Psychology Department, Australian National University, V CANBERRA, A.C.T. 2600,

AUSTRALIA

Yours faithfully,

H. E. Jones,

GENERAL SECRETARY.

HE:EJ